
 

In Science we are starting 
the term looking at animals, 
recognising differences and 

similarities. We will then 
move onto plants; 

identifying what they need 
to grow, where they grow 

and identifying common 
flowers and trees. 

This last term is always a busy one but also 
lots of fun. Assessments will be taking place 
towards the end of the year to help evidence 
the progress your child has made over the 
year. As always, please get in touch if you 
have any questions. 

There’s lots going on in PE this term. During 
the first half term, we will be working on 

invasion games including basketball and 
football. We will also play team games and 

recognise the importance of working 
together. After the half term, athletics and 

Sports Day practice will be our themes. 

We will start by 
learning about 

citizenship in PSHE 
before moving onto 
economic wellbeing, 

with a focus on money 
after half term. 

During the first half term we will be learning 
about South Africa. We will learn about their 

culture and traditions and what it might be like 
to live there. We will compare Bradley to Cape 

Town and other places in South Africa. 
In the second half term we will learn about 

significant sportspeople, including local 
athletes who have competed in the Olympics. 

Our DT this half term will 
link to our learning about 
South Africa. We will be 
weaving, creating sunset 
pictures and making masks 
to name a few activities. 
In Art we will be looking at 
landscapes, cityscapes and 
seascapes and learning 
about different artists 
such as David Hockney and 
Van Gogh. 

In R.E., the first half 
of the term will see 

us listening to stories 
from sacred books.  

 
The second half term 

we will learn a bit 
more about different 

religions. 

Summer Term 
in Rainforest 

Class 
In Music we will learn about 
different instruments and 
symbols. We will listen to 

pieces of music and learn how 
to appraise. 

Our IT lessons will 
again be using the 

Chrome Books.  
We will be 

programming, 
learning about 

algorithms and de-
bugging during the 
term. We will even 
have a go at stop 

motion. 

In English this first half term 
we will be looking at Stories 

from Other Cultures, 
Explanation Texts and Poetry. 
In the second half term we will 

be looking at Letters and 
Postcards and Stories by the 

same author. Some of our 
writing will link with other areas 

of our curriculum too. 


